
 

 
 

Academic Award letters were sent home for the ceremony on Tuesday, May 10th at 6:00 pm in the auditorium.  

This is an invite only for students receiving academic and athletic special awards.  If you were an honor roll 

student who was on the High Honor Roll all three marking periods, and you did not receive a letter, please come 

see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 main office ASAP.  Mrs. Spellman will need your RSVP by Monday, May 2nd, 

you must notify her if you are coming or you are not, please remind your parents to do this. 

 

Please return permission slips ASAP to room 103 or guidance so we can issue table sign up forms.  

 

Junior bid buyers, please remind your dates if they have an obligation they must clear it, or you will not be able 

to get a table form.  If they are not sure, please go to the office of the grade level and check. 

 

There will be a Job Fair at Southern Regional, on Thursday, May 5th at 2:15 – 3:30 in the 9-10 cafeteria. 

   
Attention juniors:  There is a mandatory parent/student meeting if you are attending the junior prom.  This meeting is for 

juniors only and one parent, and will be held on Wednesday, May 4th at 7:00 pm in the auditorium.  This is a mandatory 

meeting if you work, please schedule yourself off for that evening. 

 

Mrs. Rainone's students & the DECA club are having a fundraiser to help deworm children in Haiti and 

Guatemala. $1.00 will deworm 100 children. Drop by room 2-4 to make a life changing donation. 
 

Senior Prom Bids will go on sale Monday, May 2nd-6th in the 11/12 cafeteria before and after 
school.  Prom bids will be $57 for one and $114.00 for a couple.  Seniors you must be cleared of all 
obligations before a bid can be bought, please take care of this today.  You will be receiving a pass in 
homeroom to come to the main office if you have an obligation. 
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